LITTLETOWN PRIMARY ACADEMY and NURSERY

ADMISSION TO NURSERY
In line with Devon’s admissions policy for Nurseries, the application procedure for a place at our Nursery is as follows:

You may express an interest in a place as early as you like, using the ‘Note of Interest’ form which can be printed from our website. This is returned to the school and you will be contacted by the school nearer the time of application to complete an application form.

You may complete an application form to formally apply for a place if your child is over two years old, using the application form which can be printed off our website. 

The deadline for applications is 1st April for a September place. You will then be notified by 1st May. We occasionally consider applications for January; the deadline would be 1st July with notification by 1st October. These January places are not often available as our children only move out of Nursery once a year to start school in September.

Your child must be three years old by the start of the Nursery term. 
